
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] New Condo Development at Woodbridge Ave. And Kipling
Date: Monday, December 5, 2022 9:34:25 AM

From: Daniela Bellissimo < > 
Sent: Sunday, December 04, 2022 9:25 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] New Condo Development at Woodbridge Ave. And Kipling

Hello , I am writing to you about the new condo development at Woodbridge Ave and Kipling. As a
resident of that community I am concerned about this and am deeply opposed to this. I think this
will ruin our neighborhood and I hope that you will listen to our concerns and stop this from
happening.

Thank you,
Daniela 
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